
 

 

 

 

Tuesday is the SPC pancake dinner and 

lighting of the Crazy Money Tree. The 

Sunday School will be adding their 

winnings from the Snowfolk contest. 

The dinner is open to the community 

and is free. Hope to see you there!!! 

March 5th 6-9pm 

This week in Sunday School 

we discussed Lent. Lent begins 

Wednesday, March 6th (Ash 

Wednesday). Lent is a time of 

preparation for Easter. In some 

religions people give up 

something for Lent. 

Presbyterians do not practice 

Lenten Sacrifice. Some ways to 

acknowledge lent is to perform 

good deeds and spread 

kindness.  

Sunday School class wouldn’t 

be complete without an 

experiment. This week we read 

a story about Jesus’s 

resurrection, as we told the 

different parts of the story we 

added another element to the 

experiment. We then left it, 

(Jesus was resurrected 3 days 

after being placed in the tomb), 

while we were waiting for Jesus 

to rise we played a game that 

taught us to work together. 

When we returned to the 

experiment (tomb) we watched 

Jesus rise. It was very exciting! 

We have many great activities 

planned to celebrate Lent, 

Palm Sunday, and Easter we 

look forward to seeing you all 

and maybe even some new 

faces!!  


